/ UNION EUROFEENIVE

DE CYCLISME

TO ALL AFFILIATED
NATIONAL FEDERATIONS

sent by email only

Lausanne, 8 December 2024

2025 UEC Congress

Dear Presidents,

In accordance with the UEC constitution, | am delighted to invite you to the 37" Congress of the Union
Européenne de Cyclisme which will take place on

Sunday 9" March 2025 from 09.00 to 13.00

at DoubleTree Hilton Hotel
Trnavska cesta 27/a, Bratislava (Slovakia).

We also have the pleasure to inform you that the UEC will refund - after the Congress - the costs of
1 Twin room for 2 nights per National Federation.

Provisional programme:

Saturday 8" March 2025
- Afternoon voluntary program
- Galadinner

Sunday 9" March 2025
- UEC Congress 09:00 — 13:00
- After congress buffet lunch
- Departure to the airport

Please book your rooms by 31.01.2025 through the following link (special rate): Hilton Event Email

The full agenda will be sent shortly. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind regards,

" Enrico Della Casa

President

UNION EUROPEENNE DE CYCLISME - Maison du Sport International - Avenue de Rhodanie 54 - CH - 1007 Lausanne
[.:+4121 60103 86 - +39 342 803 34 87 - mail@uec.ch
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https://eventsathilton.com/show/67517d34149205ffbc4a402d

